
 
 
The worker's assembly of the Herbusa company has agreed to call an indefinite strike starting 

on Friday, June 28th at 2:30 a.m., that is, the early hours of Thursday to Friday. This strike will 

affect waste collection and street and beach cleaning services throughout the municipality of 

Santa Eulària des Riu.  

The City Council does not have a voice in the negotiation, which is being carried out between 

the workers and the company, but as the Administration responsible for the municipality's 

waste collection and street cleaning service, minimum services have been established for both 

waste collection and for street and beach cleaning. 

From the City Council we appreciate your understanding and request your collaboration in 

order to face the possible consequences that may arise due to the limitations in the cleaning 

and waste management services if the strike ends up going ahead. Therefore, the following 

recommendations are transferred: 

- Reduce waste generation to the maximum during the strike period and correctly recycle all 

recyclable waste fractions. 

- Guarantee optimal separation of the organic fraction, for which higher collection frequencies 

have been planned in order to avoid health problems. Keep this fraction stored in cold rooms 

for as long as possible. 

- Fold and press the cardboard into the containers in order to optimize the available space. 

- Keep the containers inside the facilities until collection time, delaying the time as much as 

possible, and always before 2.30am.  

- Remove containers from public roads and take them in before 9 am. 

- Do not use, under any circumstances, containers on public roads, they are intended for 

citizens and small businesses use. 

- Ensure the cleanliness of public access areas. 

On the other hand, it is reported that the collection frequencies planned with the minimum 

services are the following: 

FRACTIONS COLLECTION DAYS 

Rejection TUESDAY AND FRIDAY 

Organic MONDAY, WEDNESDAY, FRIDAY AND SUNDAY 

Light packaging THURSDAY 

Paper-cardboard MONDAY 

Glass THURSDAY 

 

We appreciate your understanding and hope to resume normal services as soon as possible. 

Receive a greeting, 


